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DEC i 01981

Providence Hospital License No. 21-02802-02
ATTN: Mr. Richard Stanko License No. 21-02802-03

Administrator
16001 West Nine Mile Road
Southfield, MI 48075

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 27, 1981, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in our letter dated October 29, 1981.

During a phone conversation on December 1, 1981, between Patricia Vacherlon
of this office and Mr. Ronald A. Rocchio, we understand the Isotope Committee
will be responsible for auditing the records of the daily constancy checks
and daily G-M surveys to assure they are performed as required. We will
examine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
-

'

. .

D. J. Jreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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